
From: Ed Roth [mailto:patedroth@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2011 12:37 PM 
To: amtech 

Subject: AM Tech Comments 

 
Comment #1 

The latest GD&T standard, ASME Y14.5 2009, will cost all of us Manufacturing more than I can calculate. 

It contains materials that only a group of theoreticians could come up with. None on the committee have 
any manufacturing understanding, and the standard will delay our climb out of our current long term 

attempts to improve manufacturing innovation. Look for my coming article in MANUFACTURING 
ENGINEERING. 

Comment #2 
Why has the proud of  profession of  metrology been deleted from the preferred list of government 

professions? 

 Ed Roth, Past President, SME 

 


